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April 29th, 2019. 
 
 
 
Dear LBP Community, 
 
Following the announcement of my departure, I am pleased to announce that Ms. Caruso will be stepping in as 
interim Principal until the end of the school year. Ms. A. Antonacci will be replacing her as Acting Vice-Principal 
for Level 5. The new roles begin as of tomorrow, since today is my last day as the Principal at Lester B. Pearson 
High School.  
 
I am confident that the administrative team will do an exceptional job during the last couple of months of school. 
Wishing the students, a successful end of the school year and a safe summer break!  
 
Thank you once again for a great three years, and hope to cross paths with you again soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Vitantonio 
Principal  
	
	
 


